
This page was exported from - Caledon Citizen 
Export date: Thu May 2 17:58:35 2024 / +0000  GMT

Valentine?s fun coming to CPCC

	The Caledon Parent-Child Centre/Ontario Early Years Centre (CPCC/OEYC) invites all to join them for Family Fun Night Feb. 11

from 5 to 7 p.m.

Kids can enjoy free crafts, playroom activities and bedtime stories. Face painting and pizza will also be available for a small fee.

CPCC/OEYC is in the Albion-Bolton Community Centre at 150 Queen St. South in Bolton. Come dressed in seasonal red or pink.

Admission is free.
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